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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Dunfermline Learning Campus 

You will be aware that the Dunfermline Learning Campus (DLC) construction is 
currently underway. The DLC will bring together pupils, students and staff from St 
Columba’s RC High School, Woodmill High School and Fife College in modern, fit for 
purpose and low carbon facilities. 

All Cluster Primary Schools within the Woodmill catchment are working hard together to 
ensure that transition into the Dunfermline Learning Campus is well planned with pupils 
and parents at the centre. 

In order to achieve this aim, we will be regularly sharing information updates with our 
families prior to the grand opening of the campus in August 2024. 

Over this session and next, pupils at Primary 5, 6 and 7 will have opportunities to be 
involved in a range of cluster activities designed to support their transition. 

I am pleased to include the following link which allows pupils and parents to see drone 
footage of the site as it currently looks and shares lots of other information and updates 
regarding the build. 

www.fife.gov.uk/dlc  

Should you have any questions regarding the transition or the DLC, please do not 
hesitate to contact the school. 

Kind Regards 

 

Headteacher 

Touch Primary School 
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